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Comments: Dear United States Forest Service:

 

Yes, I support the Withdrawal.  Nature is the greatest healer.  And, Native Americans have been given short shrift

since White Man made his/her appearance centuries ago.  Europeans thought the land empty.  But it was not

empty at all.

 

Once a government was established, or even before that event, Native Americans helped the recent arrivals to

eat and survive.  What did the Europeans do?  Engaged in an effort to clear the land of its Native inhabitants.

While they prayed in church, the heads of those Natives they killed were displayed outside of the church.

 

And, the Second Amendment is a result of Natives close to the estates of Jefferson and Adams, whose land

those historical persons coveted.  The US government, based on capitalism never has understood why Natives

shared everything and were not into the profit motive, but the survival motive.

 

Thus, Withdrawal must occur to give the land back to Nature

 


